
The Workshop is being offered by the Division as part of its programme of activities pursuant to            
General Assembly resolution 77/321 to promote a better understanding of the BBNJ Agreement and to prepare
for its entry into force.  

The objective of the Workshop is to increase knowledge and understanding of the BBNJ Agreement, including
the rights and obligations set out therein, among States and other stakeholders, with a view to supporting the
efforts of States towards becoming parties to the BBNJ Agreement and preparing for its implementation. It will
include a number of modules, including on:  

the background to the BBNJ Agreement;  
an overview of the Agreement and its importance and the implications of b
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